

Armthorpe Road, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN2 5QD
Tel: +44(0)1302 831385 Fax: +44(0)1302 300109

Web: www.danum.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@danum.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Jayne Gaunt

Thursday 16th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5/6 children,

Outwood Academy Danum: Year 5/6 Open Evening

We would like to offer you the opportunity to visit Outwood Academy Danum to find out more about us before making a final decision on your choice of secondary school. We invite you and your child to visit us for our open evening on Tuesday 28th September 2021.

Outwood Academy Danum has had outstanding results for the last 5 years. Students make over half a grade more progress in every GCSE than expected given their starting points, along with 70% of students achieving the government measure of combined English and Mathematics at grade 4 plus. Perhaps even more significantly half achieved a grade 5 or above in both English and Mathematics.

The Open Evening will provide the opportunity to visit all departments of the Academy to experience a true reflection of the life of a student. We pride ourselves on our exciting learning climate which we are keen to share with the local community.

I shall be sharing the Outwood Family of Schools vision of putting students first, raising standards and transforming lives in a short presentation in the main hall at 5:00pm, then repeated at 6:00pm. You will also be given the opportunity to listen to first hand experiences from our student representatives.

Refreshments will be available from 4:30pm and there will be a chance to meet members of the Senior Leadership Team. Departments will be available to visit until 7.30pm.

If you are unable to attend the Open Evening, we welcome you to contact the academy by emailing enquiries@danum.outwood.com to organise a more convenient time to visit us. You can also obtain further information on our website www.danum.outwood.com or by emailing us.

We look forward to meeting your children and of course, as many parents as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jayne Gaunt Principal